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NEWS RELEASE: Commission schedules customer/public hearing, technical hearing regarding 

Veolia Water Idaho application to raise rates 

 

BOISE (March 13, 2023) - The Idaho Public Utilities Commission will host a customer and 

public hearing on March 27 to take testimony on an application from Veolia Water Idaho to 

increase rates for water service. 

 

The hearing will start at 6:00 p.m. (MDT) on Monday, March 27, in the commission’s hearing 

room, 11331 W. Chinden Boulevard, Building 8, Suite 201-A, Boise, ID, 83714. Those attending 

in person will have the opportunity to submit testimony for the record. Those interested in the 

hearing but do not wish to submit testimony can listen to the proceedings by calling 1-415-655-

0001 and entering meeting number 2464 879 8267 when prompted. Testimony will not be 

accepted by phone. 

 

In addition to the customer and public hearing, the commission is holding a technical hearing 

starting on April 4 in the commission’s hearing room, 11331 W. Chinden Boulevard, Building 8, 

Suite 201-A, Boise, ID, 83714. A technical hearing is an opportunity for parties to the case to 

present witnesses, testimony and exhibits. If the hearing does not conclude on April 4, it also is 

scheduled for April 5, April 6, and April 7 as needed. 

 

The hearing on Tuesday, April 4, will begin at 9:00 a.m. (MDT) and last until 5:00 p.m. Those 

interested in listening online can visit idahogov.webex.com and enter meeting number 2450 028 

9817. At the next window, please enter your name, e-mail address and this password: 

April4Hearing. Those interested in listening over the phone to the hearing can call 1-415-655-

0001 and enter meeting number 2450 028 9817.  

 

If needed, the hearing will continue on Wednesday, April 5, beginning at 9:00 a.m. and ending at 

5:00 p.m. It may conclude earlier than 5:00 p.m. if the full day is not needed. Those interested in 

attending online can visit idahogov.webex.com and enter meeting number 2455 300 2652. At the 

next window, please enter your name, e-mail address and this password: April5Hearing. Those 

interested in listening to the hearing can call 1-415-655-0001 and enter meeting number 2455 

300 2652. 
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If additional time is needed, the hearing will continue on Thursday, April 6, beginning at 9:00 

a.m. and ending at 5:00 p.m. It may conclude earlier than 5:00 p.m. if the full day is not needed. 

To attend online, please visit idahogov.webex.com and enter meeting number 2463 130 5116. At 

the next window, please enter your name, e-mail address and this password: April6Hearing. To 

listen to the hearing, please call 1-415-655-0001 and enter meeting number 2463 130 5116.  

 

If additional time is needed, the hearing will continue on Friday, April 7, beginning at 9:00 a.m. 

and ending at 5:00 p.m. It may conclude earlier than 5:00 p.m. if the full day is not needed. To 

attend online, please visit idahogov.webex.com and enter meeting number 2452 246 0382. At the 

next window, please enter your name, e-mail address and this password: April7Hearing. To 

listen to the hearing, please call 1-415-655-0001 and enter meeting number 2452 246 0382. 

 

For additional information regarding Veolia’s application, please visit: 

puc.idaho.gov/case/Details/6908. 
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